
Development Control, Environment Department 

Camden Town Hall, Argyle Street Entrance 

Euston Road, LONDON 

WCIH RED 

l e  April 2013 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

You are unlikely to pay attention to mention of noise and inconvenience, as this can too easily be put 
down to 'nimbyism" at a time when building is encouraged and delays in granting planning 
permission are strongly discouraged by the Government. Nevertheless, one safety issue most be 
paid due attention. Some of the properties mentioned are built over railway tunnels. Can the owners 
of these tunnels guarantee that further building will not affect the tunnels' integrity? 

I also call into question the way that such serious matter has been notified. The notice is dated 25 
March 2013. Yet, unsealed envelopes were pushed through the letter box in the front door of 
Warwick House only this morning. They joined a large quantity of circulars and other unsolicited, 
unaddressed mail in a large heap. There was no serious attempt to deliver the notice to residents. 
There was also no naming of individuals concerned but a blanket address to the owner or occupier 
of Flat .... If it had not been for my own efforts to deliver these envelopes to the flats concerned 
they might have been thrown out as rubbish along with the circulars. This is not a serious way of 
communicating important business. 

I should be grateful if you could provide more details of 'English Rose Estates' and in particular tell 

me of the relation of this company to the landlord and to the company which manages Frognal 
Estate. 

Yours sincerely, 

K Mactivnon (Professor 


